
 

 Date: September 10, 2021 

To: Orchard Woods Health Center residents and team members 

From: Melissa Sellers, Healthcare Administrator 

Subject: Positive COVID-19 team member 

 Orchard Woods Health Center team members continue to follow the current testing protocol 
guidance from the Virginia Department of Health (VDH) to test for COVID-19. During this 
testing, one team member tested positive for COVID-19 today.  

While we continue in outbreak status, we follow guidance from the VDH and the Virginia 
Department of Social Services.  

Virtual visits remain available during the time where we cannot offer in-person visitation. These 
visits can be scheduled through ConnectedLiving coordinators Molly and Gretchen. 

Gretchen Webster  gwebster@thevillageatorchardridge.org 
Assisted Living Memory Care  

Molly Edmonston medmonston@thevillageatorchardridge.org 
Long-term care and Skilled Rehabilitation  

Thank you for your understanding, continued partnership and confidence in The Village at 
Orchard Ridge and Orchard Woods Health Center as we navigate this path together.  
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